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The Committee met on the following dates: September 13, 1977,

October 31, 1977, February 14, 1978 and March 15, 1978.

The Committee spent most of the year preparing a final draft of

IIpO 1icy Paper on Campus Land Areas reserved for Nature Areasl•lAfter

approving the document internally, it was submitted to the Senate

for ratification. The proposal was ratified by the Senate on December
8, 1977.

The Committee is continuing to work on Area II to be preserved

as a nature area. The Committee is investigating an exercise path

and the possibility of submitting a proposal to the Student Life Fund

for developing the cross county nature trails.

The members of the committee this year were:

Earl e, Gina

Hoffman, Barbara

Karas, George
Kouche 1, Ken

Marshall, William

Miller, Steve

Mosher, Jane

Phi 10, Lori

Pigott, Margaret
Ritcheske, Roberta

Stebbins, Larry

Respectfully submitted for the Committee,

~1t].+ -
Robert Gaylor, Chairman
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